
 
 
 

NOTICE TO WORKERS 
 

FOR PROCESSING THROUGH THE DIRECT HIRE ASSISTANCE DIVISION 
 

(No. 424) 
 

The POEA Direct Hire Assistance Division (DHAD) hereby serves notice to the following 
workers whose Clearance from the ban on direct hiring were granted by the Administrator of POEA  
and were received by the POEA DHAD on November  09, 2018. 

 
1. JOY LHORENZ REYES PEREZ 
2. MICHAEL JEFFREY CUADRA SANCHEZ 
3. CHARRI LOU AQUINO VENTURA 
4. JOVELLE SOLIS ALMERIA 
5. RHESA GLARE AMOR ACTUB JANUBAS 
6. ALFONSO RABANG MAGBUAL II 
7. CYNTHIA ESTILLER CALUPAS 
8. FORTHEISSA LEAÑO TUGADI 
9. VIOLETA SEVILLE MAGLUNOB 
10. RONALD CABIONG CAYANAN 
11. ANNA MARIE CABRALES GERONA 
12. FERLY JOY HEYRANA CASIDSID 
13. JOHN JULIUS VECENTE MAGSINO 
14. AILENE RAGADA BAUTISTA 
15. LIMUIL LUIS MOLINA 
16. MERCY PANGANORAN PERU 
17. MA. REGINE MARTINEZ CORDOVA 
18. KEVIN JOSHUA DAYRIT NUGUID 
19. NINACE MATIENZO MARISTELA 
20. EDWINA LAGUNA PANGILINAN 
21. JOSELYN FLORESCA NEPOMUCENO 

 
 

Above stated worker may proceed to your respective Regional Centers or Regional 
Extension Units, or at Window 6, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased Center 
from Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for the issuance of your Overseas Employment 
Certificate (OEC). Please bring original and photocopy of your documents. 

 
Please print a copy of this notice and proceed to the Guard-On-Duty to get a schedule for 

Step 2 DHAD approval, encoding, releasing, payment of POEA processing fee (PhP equivalent of 
US$100.00) and OWWA membership (PhP equivalent of US$25.00). For workers who were 
processed at the POEA Regional Offices, your OECs shall be processed through the POEA Regional 
and Overseas Coordinating Office. 


